Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/24/2024 2:14:58 PM

First name: James

Last name: Knight-Dominick

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Sir/Madame,

I am writing in support of the plan to increase managed access to shooting ranges on the USFS property in the Pike National Forest. I believe it is needed for the following reasons: 1) Need more law enforcement in the field to respond to illegal activity 2) Need better access to ranges, especially ranges within a National Forest like Camp fickes. 3) Need to educate the public shooters more on safe shooting practices, and. 4) Need to manage environmental issues such as sanitation, trash and metals pollution.

As well, safety requirements strictly enforced, safety classes (hunter safety) should be mandatory, and fees commensurate with cost.

Thank you for your consideration. We have a growing shooting population and this is a much needed USFS investment.

Respectfully,

James Dominick